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 Important Information 

• zippslip.com: Please fill out form by 8:00 AM daily. 

• KCenterCOVID@lynbrookschools.org (If you are experienc-
ing any COVID symptoms please e-mail the KC COVID re-
porting e-mail. Please call Mrs. Artusa at 516-887-8077. 

• If your child  received a COVID test, we will  need the origi-
nal medical documentation.  Please do not e-mail a picture of 
the COVID test results.  Documentation is to be submitted 
prior to returning to school. 

• Please follow all recommended safety protocols outside of 
the school day and be mindful of potential consequences 
when attending social gatherings.  We are all in this togeth-
er.   

• Weather is changing, please have your child wear a warm 
jacket to school.  We will go outside for recess, weather 
permitting.   

• John Theissen Toy Drive, December 11th-December 20th 
Help our kindergarteners experience the joy of giving by 
donating a new, unwrapped toy.   Help make a sick child 
smile! 

• Please have your child complete the SEL Survey sent via 
Parent Link 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTATION 2021-2022: 

 

The Lynbrook Public Schools districtwide kindergarten reg-
istration will take place from Jan. 4 to Feb. 5. This year, 
there will be no in person registration, only mail in or drop 
off from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. at the Central Administration 
Office, located at 111 Atlantic Ave., Lynbrook, NY 11563. 
Children are eligible to enter kindergarten if they are resi-
dents of the Lynbrook Union Free School District and they 
are 5 years of age on or before Dec. 1, 2021.  

REGISTATION PACKETS WILL BE MADE AVAILABLE 
SHORTLY. 

 

Parent’s Club Info: 

HAPPY SHOPPING! 

The KC Parents Club online 
store on MemberHub has a new feature 
called Givebacks! You get to save on eGift 
cards and access deals to shops, and the Par-
ents Club automatically gets up to 20% back! 
Simply visit: 

http://tiny.cc/shopkc 

And click on the Give backs link to shop, save 
and support.   

We will be adding new Givebacks about every 
week from brands you know and love, plus 
some new   finds to discover.  We are hoping 
to invite local businesses 
and restaurants soon.                                                                                                                                           

 

In keeping with the KC traditions, 
WE will have the children create 
their very own Gingerbread House.  
Thank you  Parent’s Club for pur-
chasing white milk cartons, graham 
crackers and popsicle sticks!  Par-
ents, please send in the icing and 
candy as per your classroom teach-
er’s request.   
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